
 

 

 

 

        

 

03 March 2025 

 

Dear Valued Stakeholder, 

 

Current status of applications submitted in 2024 (Cycle 2 and Cycle 2 extension) 
 

The Engineering Council of South Africa (ECSA) extends its gratitude to all applicants for 
their submissions in the 2024 Registration Application Cycle 2 of the Registration Calendar. 
 
The extension of Cycle 2 resulted in an additional 706 applications, exceeding our initial 
expectations. While this led to unforeseen delays, we want to assure you that significant 
progress has been made in processing applications. 
 
Application Status Update: 
 

• Applications submitted before 15 August 2024 – Currently at the Peer Review (PR) 

stage, with final outcomes expected by 31 March 2025. 

• Applications submitted during the extension (15 August – 5 September 2024) – 

Currently at the Experience Appraisal (EA) stage, with final outcomes expected by 30 

April 2025. 

 
Upcoming Improvements in 2025 
 
To enhance efficiency and reduce processing times, ECSA is implementing key 
improvements: 
 

1. Streamlined registration processes aligned with the new 2025 policy to improve 

turnaround times. 

2. Enhanced communication channels, including a dedicated email for registration 

queries for faster response times. 

3. A new online Customer Relationship Management (CRM) system, set to launch for 

Cycle 2 of 2025, designed to enhance the application experience. 

 
Checking Your Application Status 
 
Email: registration@ecsa.co.za 
Call: (+27) 0 11 607 9500 
 
When making an inquiry, please include your full name and application/profile number for 
assistance. 
 



 

We appreciate your patience and cooperation as we continue working towards a more 
efficient registration process. 
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